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March 26, 2020

A COVID-19 Message to United Bank of Iowa Customers and Communities

The impact of the COVID-19 virus is affecting each and every one of our families, businesses, 
and communities. Be assured United Bank of Iowa is committed and has the financial strength 
and resources to help support you in the days, weeks, and months ahead. 

If you are experiencing a financial hardship as a result of COVID-19, please call and visit with a 
United Bank of Iowa banker. We are ready to discuss options that can provide you the financial 
relief you require to best manage both immediate and long-term challenges. 

Visit our website www.unitedbk.bank often and follow us on Facebook as we continue to post 
information regarding the United Bank of Iowa response to COVID-19, as well as links to other 
valuable resources that may be available to you during this challenging time.  

We have been through tough times before; by working together we will overcome COVID-19 
as well.

Sincerely,

Owen C. Bolte
President and CEO 


